Archived: Monday, November 16, 2020 2:27:02 PM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 1:59:35 PM

To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Response requested: Yes Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 11/16/2020 1:48 pm

Response #: 836 Submitter ID: 39934

IP address: 67.168.160.186 **Time to complete:** 13 min. , 25 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- 1. Heather Fralick
- 2. Shoreline
- 3. (o) Ballinger
- 4. Not answered
- **5.** 11/16/2020
- 6. Budget
- **7.** Dear Councilmembers,

Please support via your budget the completion of the new south sidewalk in front of the Aldercrest Campus (home of Shoreline School District Cascade K-8 Community School and the Home Education Exchange) that currently does not extend to the corner of 200th and 25th. This is a safety issue for our students and community. The sidewalk required of the School District by the City code for improvements to the Aldercrest Campus has created a sidewalk that ends with pedestrians left to walk into the street and traffic flow. Since the School District fulfilled its responsibility to complete the required frontage improvements, it is time for the Council to step up, complete the sidewalk and not leave our students and community members hanging. Please support funding the 160ft of sidewalk required to make pedestrians safer!

Sincerely, Heather Fralick

8. (o) Support

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.